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ENEL GENERACIÓN UPDATE ON THE RAPEL RESERVOIR STATUS 

Santiago, September 11, 2023. Enel Generación has provided an update regarding the status of 
the Rapel Reservoir. 

Due to recent rainfall causing an increase in flows in the Cachapoal and Tinguiririca basins, Enel 
Generación is taking preventative measures by executing discharge maneuvers to manage the 
level of the reservoir.  

This will help reduce the impact of the flow on communities located downstream and minimize the 
risk of floods upstream. The corresponding authorities have been informed of these actions, and 
Enel Generación regularly reviews and reevaluates weather forecasts to protect the safety of 
nearby communities.  

Enel Generación urges residents in the area to take necessary precautions and avoid 
watercourses and dumping areas to avoid dangerous situations. 

 

 

 


